
 

 

With schools returning to full capacity in September, Entrust has been reviewing all of its services to 
understand how we can best support you going forward.  

As part of this review, to allow us to support you all year round and apply clear social distancing, we 
have taken the decision to close our Chasewater Centre. Please rest assured, all our other centres 
will remain open and we will still be able to support you with the outdoor activities and learning 
outcomes that you are accustomed to, such as confidence building, supporting health and wellbeing, 
nurturing communication skills and teaching conservation awareness. All of which will be incredibly 
important once pupils return in September.   

By September, most pupils will have been out of school, indoors and separated from friends and 
other adults for over 5 months and re-socialising, supporting their mental health and rebuilding their 
confidence will be crucial in order for them to be able to successfully approach learning.  

Don’t worry, if you have a future booking at our Chasewater Centre, the Entrust Outdoors team will 
be in touch to relocate your session at one of our other centres, ensuring your pupils can still make 
those memories and that you have the added support you need to encourage successful teaching 
and learning. 

For more details, please feel free to get in touch at oecbookings@entrust-ed.co.uk  
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